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Re: March 10, 2015 Agenda Item 18, U.C. Davis satellite in El Dorado County

Dear Board Members:

The El Dorado County Association of Realtors is in favor of moving forward with

the conceptual approval of a U.C. Davis extension campus in El Dorado County.

We believe a university campus would personally benefit citizens in our county
and would bring economic benefits too.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Beal
Government Affairs Director
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